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Small Community
Parishes and Missions $100,000
While CMIC funding has been restored to 
our missions, there has been an increased
need over the past five years. More of our
smaller parishes are also finding they need
assistance from the people of the diocese.

Evangelization
and Formation $38,000
With important faith formation programs
now being fully restored, funding has been
increased to meet the demand.

Outreach $32,000
Outreach funds go to some of the most
vulnerable in our communities and helps
support ministry to those most in need.

Youth, Young Adults 
and Catholic Camps $75,000
These funds have increased this year with 
the increased activity with our youth and 
young adult programs and our two Catholic
camps. This year marked a return to the
in-person Diocesan Youth Conference 
which we hope to see grow in 2024.

Vocation Support $30,000
These funds help educate our seminarians, 
support vocation discernment programs,
and help support priests in retirement.

$275,000
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Our combined parish goal (diocesan + parish project):

Diocese of
Prince George

2023-2024

$

We are able to accept your tax-deductible 
contributions in many different ways: by 

cheque, Interac eTransfer, pre-authorized 
debit from your bank account, credit card, 

or online donation at Canada Helps

You can find more information and a link to our 
CanadaHelps donation page on the diocesan 

website at https://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca 

Please email us at appeal@pgdiocese.bc.ca
or call 250-964-4424 if you need any help.

Thank you for your support.

The Healing and Reconciliation appeal aims to 
support reconciliation among indigenous and 

non-indigenous peoples. 

The Healing and Reconciliation appeal hopes 
to provide nearly $150,000, with over $110,000 

already raised in the last two years of our appeal. 

In prior years, the diocese has tried to meet this 
need through programs such as Returning to 

Spirit, the Rose Prince Pilgrimage and through 
the work of our priests and religious committed 

to indigenous ministry. 
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